
Morency, Mary Alice@ARB 

From: 

Sent: 

Diane Takvorian [Diane@environmentalhealth.org] 

Wednesday, September 22, 2010 3:54 PM 

To: Clerk of the Board@ARB 

Subject: Comments on Item 10-8-2 - September 23 Hearing 

Attachments: GARB GHG Targets for SB 375_Sept201 0.doc 

Dear Clerk of the Board, 
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Please find attached comments from the California Environmental Justice Alliance in regards to item 10-
8-2, Proposed Regional Greenhouse Gas Emission Reduction Targets for Automobiles and Light Trucks 
Pursuant to Senate Bill 375. I apologize for sending this letter after the deadline of noon today. I 
thought the deadline was 5:00 PM the day prior to the meeting. If it is at all possible to provide this letter 
to the Board members we would be very grateful and appreciate your understanding. 

None of our organizations are able to be at the hearing in person but please let me know if there is 
another way to ensure that the Board members receive our comments. 

Thank you, 

Diane Takvorian 

Diane Takvorian 
Executive Director 
Environmental Health Coalition 
2727 Hoover Ave., Suite 202 
National City, CA 91950 
(619) 474-0220 
www.environmentalhealth.org 

Environmental Health Coalition is celebrating our 30th Anniversary on October 2, 2010. To purchase 
tickets or make a special contribution in honor of this event, cJk¥.here. 
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